
CONSTRUCTION STARTING SOON
11TH AVE NE AND 12TH AVE NE PAVING AND SAFETY PROJECT

PROJECT OVERVIEW
The 11th Ave NE and 12th Ave NE Paving & Safety project will 
pave 11th and 12th Aves NE and install accessible curb ramps in 
accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). This 
project is part of our Vision Zero initiative to end traffic deaths and 
serious injuries by 2030. 

Project elements include: 

• Street paving of 11th and 12th Aves NE between NE 43rd and NE
67th Streets, including accessible curb ramps along the corridor

• New protected bike lane on the east side of 11th Ave NE & 12th
Ave NE

• Raised protected bike lanes at bus stops

• Spot sidewalk repair along the project corridor

• Enhanced crosswalks and traffic signals throughout the corridor

STAY CONNECTED
Drue Nyenhuis, Outreach and Communications Lead 
(206) 684-0250 | 11th12thPaving@seattle.gov
seattle.gov/transportation/11th12thPaving

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION
During construction, you can expect lane, sidewalk, and
street closures, as well as parking disruptions. Visit our website
to learn more about construction impacts.

SCHEDULE UPDATE
We are preparing for construction to start as soon as mid-
April. Construction will continue through early 2025.

We will start work near NE 68th St and continue south to NE
50th St in the first phase of work. The second phase of work will
be from NE 50th St to NE 43rd St.

Visit our project webpage 
to learn more and sign up 
for email updates.




